
October 2021

Hilltop Elementary
School News

Email: Lworline@hilltopcadets.org

Reminders
Picture Retakes are Friday, October 22.  If 
your child had their picture taken in 
September but you are not happy with the 
photos, send the photos back on October 22 
for a retake. New or absent students will 
also have their picture taken.

Testing
Our third graders will take their English 
Language Arts test on Wednesday and Thursday, 
October 20 and 21.  Please make sure your child 
is well rested and has a healthy breakfast.  Your 
child must meet the Third Grade Reading 
Guarantee to go to 4th grade.

Upcoming Events

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Parent/teacher conferences will be held on Tuesday, 
October 26 from 1:10-5:30 p.m. and Thursday, Nov. 4th

from 4:00-7:30 p.m.  Your child’s teacher will be 
contacting you (probably through Classroom Dojo) to 
sign up for a time.  Conferences will be in-person and 
last 15 minutes.  Please maintain a 6 foot distance from 
the teacher or wear a mask to the conference.

Monday, Oct. 18- Fall break, enjoy your 3 day weekend.
Tues/Wed. Oct. 20-21- Third grade testing
Mon. Oct. 25- Fourth grade field trip to Wild Winds Buffalo 
Preserve
Friday Oct. 29- Halloween Parade  1:45
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Mobile DentistClassroom Dojo

It’s getting colder!

Halloween Parade

Limo ride winners will get 
information next week

Our annual Halloween parade will take place on Friday, October 29 
at 1:45 p.m. Parents are invited to watch on the front lawn or at the 
neighboring church.  We will walk to Solid Rock and back.  Students 
should bring their costume to school in a bag to change into later in 
the day.  Costumes can not be too scary or involve any type of 
weapon even though it may be fake. 
Unfortunately, we are still NOT allowing parents in the building 
while the students are present, to avoid COVID exposure, so you will 
need to remain outdoors.

The mobile dentist will be at 
Hilltop Elementary on Nov. 18 
and 19.  Nurse Kristen sent 
forms home last week.  If you 
have filled one out in the last 18 
months your child will be seen.  
If you don’t want them to, you 
need to contact Nurse Kristen at 
419-924-2365 Ext.2323  You 
may also call with questions.

Most of our teachers communicate with 
parents through Classroom Dojo.  This is 
very simple to use and can be reached 
through a tablet, phone or computer with 
a downloadable app.  Please sign up if 
you haven’t already.  Your involvement is 
critical to your child’s education. 

Coat season is upon us.  Please 
make sure your child’s name is in 
their coat, along with their 
lunchbox and bookbag. Thanks!


